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Petra Rangel

From: Laura Midkiff <agentlaura@icloud.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 6:52 PM

To: PCD Hearings

Subject: 5 acre request next to Homestead Park

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 

unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of 

the integrity of this message. 

 

I am requesting that you do not allow these lots to reduce to 5 acres. 

They are currently 35 a parcels and they should remain do. 

Existing owners deserve to know that the land near them is not going to change as dramatically as the change being proposed 

would mean. 

Laura Midkiff 

719-229-8229 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


